
We the Comrades of LeClair Kozlik Logan Bassett VFW Post 6342 of North 
Smithfield, RI are in opposition of changing the name of Victory Day (formerly 

VJ Day) to Peace Remembering Day. 
VJ Day was significant to the aftermath of WWII. Japan's surrender on 14 

August 1945, broke the back of the "Axis" and brought an end to the conflict 
and peace to our country and Allies. 
 

Howard F. McMillan 
Post Commander VFW 6342  
 


